
Balmain East NSW 2041
Monday, December 16th 2019

Attention: Director —Transport Assessments
Planning & Assessment
Department of Planning, Industry and Environment
GPO Box 39
Sydney NSW 2001

Re: Application No: MP10_0069−Mod−6
Dear Sir/Madame,

Department of Planning
Received
C DEC ima

Scanning Room

I write regarding the above application and wish to lodge my objections to this application being
granted.

Cameron's Cove is a natural amphitheatre of which Datchett Street forms a part.
We can hear conversations across the water in the park opposite. As a result we enjoy a neighbourhood
where residents respect their neighbours' rights to a peaceful home. Noise restrictions have been
placed on foreshore activities in recognition of this being a largely residential space.

• The Cruise Terminal was never built to f i t into a residential area and has no obvious noise
mitigation strategies built into the design. Sound carries over water and land and to add to the
capacity 4 fold will turn a quiet residential area into a party zone that none attending would
ever tolerate in their residential area− and this IS adjoining and surrounding a residential area.

• Not only a 400% increase in numbers, but not enough parking supplied so residents of Robert St
have to forego any of their parking to keep guests at the Terminal accommodated ! Something
else those guests would not tolerate where they live.

• Extension of the time applied for this abomination will have to be endured until 12.30am shows
a complete arrogance to those who will be on the receiving end of this disruption.

It is intensely annoying, also, to try and lodge an objection online. I hope it is not your intent to
make submissions a difficult process. The longer I write the angrier I become to think this is
even contemplated.
I want this application refused.
Yours faithfully,

Janette Gould
Email: j
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